
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   January 18, 2018 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

                          Centerville-Washington Park District 

                          937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  A Grandparent’s Very Special Valentine 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Grandparents and their grandchildren (ages 3 to 6) are invited to attend Centerville-Washington 

Park District’s Very Special Valentine program. The grandparents and grandchildren will make valentines together and 

listen to Valentine’s Day stories. Join the fun Friday, February 2 from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. at Grant Park’s Kennard Nature 

Nook, 6588 McEwen Road. The program is free for Centerville and Washington Township residents or $4 per child for 

nonresidents. Preregistration is required by 4:30 p.m. Thursday, February 1. Space is limited. Register online at www.cwpd.org 

or call (937) 433-5155. This program is only for grandparents and their grandchildren. 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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